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RESPONSES TO QUESTIONS FROM JANUARY FASC 

 
 

 
Purpose of Report: 
 
To receive responses to the questions raised at the Finance and Audit Scrutiny 
Committee of 16th January 2019. 
 
 

 
 

 
Recommendations: 
 
That Committee notes the report. 
 
 
 

 
 

 
Ward No(s):   
 
Local member(s) advised: Yes  No  
 

 
Citywide:   
 
consulted: Yes   No  
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